
Maths 

All you need is a pencil and a piece of paper. 

Click on the link in this document to find video links for Maths learning: 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/summer-archive/year-4/ 

I’d like you to start from Year 4 Summer Term archive files week 9 (w/c 22nd June), 

so scroll down and click on that week’s learning. 

The first lesson is pounds and pence and you can work through the presentations, 

pausing after each question, answer it then check. One presentation a day is ideal.  

This will give you a head start on the rest of the class when we cover these units 

again later in the year as well as being the units we missed last year. 

You can do this! 

Miss Ferris 
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